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Preparation for on Campus Schooling

ESG worked hard last week to help prepare the campus for having students again. This
included helping teachers clean, paint, organize, etc. On the first day back on campus, we held
a small raffle during lunch where we gave out some encore merch, our pirate mascot also made
an appearance during lunch.

Working with Seniors

We have also been working on planning events for the class of 2021, working with them to
find out what Senior events they were most interested in having in some shape or form. Events
like Prom, Graduation, Senior Showcase, Beach Day, Captain Encore, and Grad Night were
some of the most popular events students still wanted to participate in.


